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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

After hearing about the mining proposal I became very concerned over the proximity to Hot Creek. As an avid

fisherman I am worried about the potential environment degradation that may occur to a very import ecosystem. I

would like to formally oppose the mining proposal.

 

Thank you,

Stefab 


